NEW YORK CITY
I 4.

Department of Transportation
POLLY TROTTENBERG, Commissioner

March 28, 2014

Susan Stetzer

District Manager
Community Board 3
59 East 4th Street
New York, NY 10003

Dear Ms. Stetzer:

I am writing to inform you that we have received an application for a bus stop from
Happy Go Travel, Inc. The proposed location is 59 Canal Street north side between Orchard and
Allen Streets. We are asking for comments from the Community Board on this proposed inter-
city bus stop within 45 days of the date of this letter (May 11™). Below are the details.

e The stop would be in front of 59 Canal Street north side between Orchard and
Allen Streets

e The bus operator is Happy Go Travel, Inc. This will be a shared bus stop.
Currently, Virginia Seagull and Z&D Bus share the stop.

e The proposed location is currently regulated with a No Standing Bus Stop. We
will extend the bus stop 90 feet

o There will be 1 drop-off at 9:45 AM and 1 pick-up at 10:00 PM, seven days a
week

e The bus will travel from New York City to Columbus, OH and New Stanton, PA

e The contact is Mr. Chao En Wen, 59 Canal Street, New York, NY 10002

Phone: 513- 886-0053, Email: andytang9898@gmail.com

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your input on
this proposed bus stop.

Sincerely,

M,

Margaret Forgione
Manhattan Borough Commissioner

M/F: cc
Man Log#: 17182 / DOT-223633-V8Q6
cc: T. Jassal, C. Chattergoon, Mr. Wen — (Happy Go Travel), File
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